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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:09 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: We are not in favor of the new sanitation proposal

 

From: Barbara Pollard <barbara.pollard@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 7:53 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: We are not in favor of the new sanitation proposal  

  

This new proposal will create many falls and accidents to the elderly or disabled in our 

community. We pay enough taxes to have our reycled materials picked up in the back of our 

driveway.   

 

Barbara Pollard & Mitch Stein 

83 Brite Ave, Scarsdale 


